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27th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Meet the Class 

Thank you to the parents of pupils in Belair, Sunray and Neptune who visited during 

the Meet the Class morning. Next week we will be having a KS2 Meet the Class 

session on Monday at 9.45am for Mint, Brenchley, Rye and Burgess. There will be a 

KS3 Meet the Class session on Thursday at 9.15am for 3M, 3N, 3A and 3F. 

 

Photographer 

The school photographer will be in to take pictures of all of the children on Tuesday 

1st October. Please inform the school office if you do not wish for your child to be 

photographed.  

 

Flu Immunisation 

The immunisation team will be in on Tuesday 1st October to offer the flu nasal spray.  

Consent forms have already been sent to complete and they get sent directly to the 

immunisation team. They will not be giving the flu spray to any child who has not had 

consent from a parent or carer. If you have given consent you will receive a message 

on the day as to whether or not your child had it. You can still fill in a form using this 

link if you haven’t already. https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/southwark 

 

Please see attached flyers about a couple of sports clubs that are running in 

Southwark which you can apply for your child to attend via the Short Breaks link. 

Further contact details with people who run the sessions can be found on the flyer. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2024/southwark


 


